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July 1, 2020 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to say “THANK YOU!” for your cards and messages for my 60th birthday 
yesterday. Charlotte and I spent several hours going through them. We would read and laugh 
and cry. And then read and laugh and cry some more. And then read and laugh and cry some 
more. Wow. What a poignant, profound, encouraging, inspiring, faith-building, meaningful, 
humbling experience. I am so honored to be in the middle of the Immanuel Approach, and so 
grateful that my presence and my work has been such a blessing to so many of you.  
 
And then for an extra helping of appreciation, after going through all of the wonderful cards 
and e-mail messages Charlotte and I had Lou Malnati’s deep dish pizza. (That memory is such a 
good place for me to connect with Jesus that it seems responsible to keep it fresh.)  ☺ 
 
Thanks again, and blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
P.S. If you were thinking about a card or e-mail message but didn’t get to it in time to get it to 
Charlotte for June 29, I’m fine with late birthday cards and messages. ☺  I would especially love 
to get more stories about how the Immanuel Approach has helped people experience the 
tangible, personal, living, loving, interactive presence of Jesus. 
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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